
NRHS Bulletin Report 
 

Production of the 2018 issues of the NRHS Bulletin is getting caught up and we expect 
to be on schedule by January 2019. In the past few months we published the first two 
issues for 2018. The first contained an article on railroads of Arkansas and the second 
featured the color photography of O. Winston Link. Both issues have been well received 
by the membership. 

As I prepare this report, a draft layout for the third issue of 2018 has been completed 
featuring an extensive article on the Wiscasset, Waterville & Farmington Railway in 
Maine. I expect this issue will be in member mailboxes toward the middle of November. 
The editorial work on the final issue of 2018 will be wrapped up in the next 2 weeks 
when it will head into layout. I expect it to be published in January 2019. It will feature 
an article on Steve Lee and the heritage program at UP illustrated by the photography of 
Joel Jensen. 

The NRHS Bulletin staff has exciting content planned for calendar year 2019, the details 
of which will be provided in my report to the Board for the Spring 2019 meeting. 

http://wwfry.org/

